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P K Allen <pkallen@hotmail.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 1:53 PM
secretary <secretary@C FTC. gov>
Regulation Of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

I understand a bill would change the way we now trade in the Forex market. I am opposed to these
changes. It isn’t the responsibility of the government to limit what I can and cannot risk in this market.
Please take action to stop this proposal.

Respectfully, Penny Allen


